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Advisory Council on Child Poverty and Strengthening Families 

holding a public forum on 11/21/2019 from 5:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. at 

the Rutland Middle School, hosted by BROC 

 
 

Rutland, Vermont. 

 

The Advisory Council on Child Poverty and Strengthening Families will hold a public forum in 

Rutland on Thursday, November 21, 2019 from 5:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. to gather public input 

regarding what are the biggest challenges facing Vermonters in poverty today and what will help 

Vermonters move out of poverty.   

 

The meeting is hosted by BROC Community Action in Rutland, and will take place in the 

cafeteria of the Rutland Middle School at 67 Library Ave, Rutland, VT 05701. It will begin with 

a free meal at 5:00 p.m. and will involve small group discussion and full audience participation.  

Childcare will be provided at no cost.  More specific Council information can be found HERE.   

 

For more information, please contact Mike Ferrant, Deputy Director of Operations, at 

mferrant@leg.state.vt.us  
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